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In the article, "New York City Employers, Beware: Worker Protection Bills on Tap for 2017," featured

on Lexology, Attorney Melissa Osipoff discusses six bills, introduced to the City Council on

December 6, 2016, which strive to give retail and fast food employees more notice of and

predictability in their schedules, while compensating them with extra pay for last-minute schedule

changes.

She expects some of these bills to pass and become effective in 2017.  She discusses the impact on:

Retail employees

Fast Food employees

All employees

To read the full article, please visit Lexology.
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